
 

Voasa welcomes vacation ownership/timeshare public
report

The Vacation Ownership Association of Southern Africa (Voasa) has welcomed National Consumer Commission's (NCC)
the report on the vacation ownership/timeshare public inquiry. Voasa has also praised the inquiry panel for its dedication
and the professional manner in which it conducted the inquiry.

Voasa will fully review the contents of the NCC's report and will consider issuing further statements thereafter.
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